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“Today’s announcement by the New York State Gaming Commission that four of the nine

licensed Mobile Sports Wagering Operators have been approved to begin operations starting

on Saturday, January 8, 2022, is great news for New York in terms of revenue, new funding

for education, addiction programs and youth sports, as well as new jobs. I want to thank the

Gaming Commission for their efficiency in ensuring that these operators met all of the

requirements to bring their mobile sports betting product to the people of New York ahead

of the NFL playoffs. I look forward to the other five operators satisfying the statutory and

regulatory requirements necessary to launch in the near future and working with the

Hochul Administration and Gaming commission.” 
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